
Dear Sir, 

 

I consider that fully qualified Home Inspectors are have the knowledge to be able to carry out 

the Surveys for HTT cavity walls as our qualification and curriculum where conceived for us 

to provide condition reports on domestic properties which gave us knowledge and experience 

of the type of properties likely to have HTT cavity walls.  

 

The previous government backtracked during enactment to make the provision of Home 

Condition Reports voluntary instead of compulsory within the HIP and your government 

abolished the HIP altogether 

 

So I believe it is reasonable to make the provision of  these surveys within the domain of 

Home Inspectors as well as of RICS Surveyors. 

 

Peter Moyse 

ABODE Home Inspections Ltd 

 


